
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Objection to Extended Trading Hours for Strood Mini Mart, 93 Bryant Road 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the application by Strood Mini Mart, located at 
93 Bryant Road, for an extension to their operating hours, particularly for the proposed 24-
hour licence, with delivery operations from 1am to 5am. 

While I understand that businesses must remain competitive and meet customer demands, I 
strongly believe that the proposed extended hours for deliveries will cause significant 
disruption to the local community. 

Firstly, the use of motorbikes for deliveries during the night hours will create considerable 
noise. The sound of engines revving, especially in the early hours of the morning, will be 
disruptive and prevent residents from getting the rest they need. This is particularly 
concerning for families with children, elderly residents, and those working night shifts who 
rely on quiet during these hours. 

Secondly, the pollution generated by the motorbikes during these late-night hours is a further 
cause for concern. The additional fumes, particularly in an area with existing traffic, will 
degrade air quality and contribute to environmental pollution at times when the air is 
typically calmer and less mixed. 

I am aware that businesses have a right to operate, but I respectfully ask the licensing panel to 
carefully consider the impact of such extended hours on the local community. It is important 
to balance the needs of the business with the well-being of the residents, especially in a 
residential area like Bryant Road. 

I hope you will take these concerns into account before making a decision on this licence 
application. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely  

A Klimentjevaite 


